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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Friday, February 2, 2018 at 10 a.m. at 

Town Hall and on 5th Street with Council’s Stan Moore, Steve Michael and Teddy Huffer 

present. 

 

Guest present:  Ken Smith from Municipal Civil Corporation 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 10 a.m. at Town Hall. 

 

Discussion is held between the council and Mr. Smith regarding the culvert repairs on 5th Street 

that will be done this year.  The approximate cost for Municipal Civil Corporation to draw plans 

and survey for the large culvert under 5th Street will be $1,000.   

 

The group drives to 5th Street and does an on-site inspection of the culverts that will be repaired. 

 

Michael motions to adjourn meeting.   Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President    ATTEST:  Dale Steven Michael, Vice-President 

 


